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Two weeks to go…here is what you will need to know. 

We will relax our uniform policy for the last two weeks of school. Children can wear their own clothes these 
weeks. Please remember this is still a school and we ask that children wear clothes respectful and 
appropriate to the school environment. We hope this will help people who want to avail of the Parent 
Association Uniform Swap Shop. 

Tuesday 18.06.2019 HB Down Syndrome Ireland Ice-cream Funday: Our Parent Association have 
organized an ice-cream party for the children again this year. All donations will 
go straight to DSI. 

Friday 21.06.2019 Alternative Beliefs and Values Celebrations: This fortnight the children are 
learning about the beliefs and values of Humanists, Atheists and other groups 
who do not follow organized religion. There will be an assembly to celebrate all 
we have learned on Friday 21.06.2019 at 10am. We will be joined by Helen 
O’Shaughnessy from the Humanist Association of Ireland. She will talk to us 
about ‘The Happy Humanist’. 

Friday 21.06.2019 Family Sports and Annual School Picnic: We will hold the Sports and Family 
Picnic at 12pm. I encourage everyone to come along. We will also be raising our 
First Green School Flag. 

Tuesday 25.06.2019 Ard Rí Grand Prix: We will hold our 5th Annual Ard Rí Grand Prix. Children can 
bring their bicycles and scooters to school this day. Helmets must be worn. 

Wednesday 26.06.2019 Ard Rí Sports Day: Our Sports Day Stations will begin at 9.30am. We will require 
some parent volunteers to help for an hour. Please come along on the morning 
if you are free. 

Thursday 27.06.2019 Classes will be introduced to their teacher for next year and spend some time 
in their new class group. Please understand no new September 2019 
appointments will have been made at this time. We will announce who our new 
teachers are in August. 

Friday 28.06.2019 The Parent Association will hold a coffee morning at 9am. Everyone is welcome 
School will close for summer holidays at 12 noon 

01-05.06.2019 The Ard Rí Summer Camp- Please contact Emer or Catherine for more info. 

 

I would like to extend a huge thank you all for showing up every day and giving it 100%. We have an 

amazing community. I cannot thank enough the wonderful team here at the school who go out of 

their way to provide excellence in education for our children. I would like to thank the Parent 

Association for all their support again this year in ensuring there are strong home school links. We say 

goodbye to our graduates. We are very proud of you. I would love to keep you here forever but you 

are all ready now to take on the next chapter in your lives. Go forward with your chins held high.  

You have all added greatly to the quality of school life. Have a great summer. Recharge your batteries 

and create memories which will last a lifetime.  

Keep going, 

Darragh  
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